
  
College Scholarship Application - ​Fall 2020 Semester 

The Western Arkansas Tennis Association (WATA) annually offers two separate awards  
valued at $1000 each, the ​Lou Barry Memorial Players Award*​ and the ​Volunteers Award​** 

 
These WATA scholarships will be awarded to the applicants who best meet the following criteria: 

1. Personal, scholastic and tennis achievement 
2. Volunteerism in tennis** 
3. Sportsmanship, citizenship and character 
4. Community and school involvement 

 
*Please note that future participation in college level playing of tennis is a requirement for consideration 
of the Lou Barry Memorial Players Award. 
**Extra consideration given for participating in WATA events. 
 
In a resume format applicants must attach on a separate sheet of paper, details reflecting on the selection 
criteria listed. 
 
Two letters of recommendation should accompany each application.  
 
Omission of any of the required information will be grounds for declining consideration of the 
application.  
 
The winners of these awards will be notified in writing.  Award amounts will be made payable to the 
college designated by the winner.  In the case of a tie, the funds can be divided.  Recipients of these 
awards are not precluded from receiving any other WATA award. 
 
Applicant’s Name:____________________________________________________________________ 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
City:  ________________________  State: _____________   Zip: ______________________________ 
Phone:_______________________  E-Mail:________________________________________________ 
High School Attended and Address: _______________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________ 

 
Indicate which award(s) you wish to be considered for by circling either or both. 
 

Lou Barry Memorial Players Award Or Volunteers Award 
 

Submit complete application in a sealed envelope to the WATA office  
at the Creekmore Tennis Center 3303 S M St, Fort Smith AR 72903 

 
Application must be received by March 31, 2020. 

*****NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED***** 


